
 
 
August 23, 2017 
 
I have scheduled a Leader Organizational meeting for Wednesday 
night, August 30 at 6:00 pm at the Arthur Evangelical Free Church.  
Come at 6:00 for a meal before the organizational meeting.  This 
meeting is open invitation for anyone desiring to help in the 
AWANA ministry at our church. 
 
Registration night will be on September 6, 2017 from 6-8 
 
Awana begins September 13, 2017 at 6 pm-First Night of AWANA 
 
Please come and help get this Awana ministry year off to a good 
start.  Think about students and clubbers you could invite to 
Awana and we will send invitations or emails for us to send out for 
the new club year. 
 
This organizational meeting is good for everyone from Cubbies 
Helpers to Pastors including Secretaries, Game Directors, Song 
leaders, new leaders and helpers, and anyone who wants to learn 
more about leading someone to Christ and AWANA. 
 
Children and youth depend on you. You’re there for discipleship, 
teaching and encouraging their walk of faith. It takes a shepherd 
to lead kids to Christ and help them develop lives of service to 
Him. 
 
This meeting would be a good opportunity to invite new 
leaders/helpers to learn about AWANA and get involved in this 
ministry.  
 
I am getting excited about the new AWANA year. The AWANA club 
year will begin on Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm.   

I thought about giving a share to each leader who brought a new leader friend!!  

 
Commander Denny   johnson.dennisfaith@gmail.com 
  www.arthurefc.org 
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